W WILTSHIRE
& GRANNIS wp
June 24, 2009

BY ELECTRONIC FILING

Re:  Request for Dismissal
FCC ID: 1281L.AP1242AGAK9
Confirmation No. EA982662

Dear EASAdmin:

We are resubmitting this letter in response to your e-mail request of June 24, 2009.

While filling out a Form 731 Class III permissive change application for the above-
referenced FCC ID, we inadvertently “submitted” a draft to the system with the understanding
that we would be able to use the “Complete Unfinished Form 731" link to make changes prior to
finalizing the application for OET review.

Unfortunately we now no longer have access to the draft. The application as submitted is
incomplete. Please dismiss this application so that we may correct this administrative error and
generate a new application with all of the necessary information.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (202) 730-1331 or

areynolds@wiltshiregrannis.com.

Respectfully submitted,

Kgxmﬁi. Reynolds

Legal Assistant
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